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Mrs Chandrika Shah 
Executive, Domestic Legislation 
Telephone 020 7282 3947  
Fax User:   
E-mail: chandrika.shah@orr.gsi.gov.uk 
 

15 April 2008 
 
  
 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

EVALUATION OF THE RAILWAY SAFETY (MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS) 
REGULATIONS 1997 

Please find attached a copy of the ORR consultation document on the evaluation of the 
Railway Safety (Miscellaneous Provisions) Regulations 1997. The evaluation of the 
Regulations post-implementation is a formal part of the regulatory process and will be 
used to inform the decision on the future of the Regulations. We are seeking your views to 
help us determine if the Regulations have delivered their objectives. We particularly 
welcome your response to the questions at Annex A of the document. 

We will take into account your comments before making a final decision. A summary of 
responses to this consultation will be published on our website after the consultation period 
has closed. 

The consultation period began on 15 April 2008 and will run until 12 July 2008. Please 
send your response by email to chandrika.shah@orr.gsi.gov.uk 

Hard copies of the responses can be sent to: 
Mrs Chandrika Shah 
Legislative Development 
2nd Floor 
Office of Rail Regulation 
1 Kemble Street 
London WC2B 4AN 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Chandrika Shah 
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